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Newsletter 
Thankfully the weather held off for our Sports Morning and all the children had a great time. Well done to 

team 19! We are keeping our fingers crossed for nice weather on Saturday for the school Summer Fair.  We 

hope you can come and show your support.  Have a great weekend everyone. 

 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Rosa class for a weekly attendance of 98% 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

 

July 2024 

Saturday 6th July – Summer Fair 

Friday 12th July – Whole school transition day 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th July – Y5/6 York residential 

Friday 26th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly 9.30am 

Friday 26th July – last day of term 

 

Year 6 transition dates to Holgate Academy 10th, 11th, 12th July 

Year 6 transition dates to National Academy 10th & 11th July 

 

Achievers Weekly  
On Monday 8th July we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly achievers.  

Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their classroom.   

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Darcie-Rae Blue Penelope Amarillo Fenjy Azul Miley 

Green Niamh Orange Archie Rosa Fran Morado Lilah 

Red Ahad Yellow Anissa Verde Lenny Rojo Lucas 

 

URGENT message to Y6 parents 

Please find information below that school have received today regarding next week’s transition days to 

Holgate Secondary school: 

https://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Holgate%20Transition%20Information.pdf 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
https://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Holgate%20Transition%20Information.pdf


School meals 
If your child is moving into Year 3 in September, we want to remind you that you will have to pay for school 

meals (at £2.50 per day.).  If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

If you are in receipt of any of these benefits below you could be eligible for Pupil Premium Funding.   

Not only will your child then receive free school meals and free milk but school also receives funding which 

we use on a variety of support strategies.   

You can register your child for Pupil Premium Funding if you get any of these benefits: 

 

• Income Support 

• Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an 

annual gross income of no more than £16,190) 

• Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit 

• Universal Credit - if you apply on or after 1 April 2018 your household income must be less 

than £7,400 a year (after tax and not including any benefits you get) 

 

Fruit in lunchboxes. 
It is great to see so many children with fruit in their packed lunches.  However, we would like to remind 

parents to please cut any grapes you send to school In half length ways to prevent children from choking.  

 

School games day 
A huge well done and “congratulations” to all of the children for competing in their 

School Games Day on Tuesday morning.  The weather stayed kind and the children 

had a great time. 

 

The day doesn't run without the superb leadership shown by our Year 6 pupils so 'Thank you' for your 

efforts and superb organisational skills on show. 

 

Team 19 (Uganda) were very deserving champions, and they can be really proud of their determination on 

the day.  The House winners were Shakespeare - again a huge congratulations to them. 

 

Safety reminder for parents 
We have noticed recently that several children are arriving at the gates without an adult in sight.  Please be 

mindful of where your children are at all times when coming to school, especially as there is building work 

being carried out on site.  Thankfully all of these children know to come into school and haven’t wandered 

off further. 

 

Serious incidents can happen in a split second and they can be avoided by being aware of your child’s 

whereabouts, especially around traffic.  Thank you. 

 

 

 



Neurodiversity Survey – only 7 days left to respond! 

In September 2024, our school will be participating in the Partnership for 

Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools Project (PINS), closely supported by 

the Nottinghamshire Parent Carer forum (PCF). Through collaboration, the 

project will bring health and education specialists and expert parent carers 

into our school to provide training to improve outcomes for our children. 

To support preparations for this project we would be very grateful if you 

could complete the survey below. The parent carer survey has been 

developed nationally and is designed to gather insights from parents and 

carers of children attending the schools involved in the PINS project. The 

information collected will help to understand the current strengths and 

identify potential areas for improvement within the school environment. 

The survey intentionally covers broad aspects of school life, parent carers' 

experiences, and their views on their child's experience at school. 

Our school will receive an overview of the results, however, please be assured feedback given is completely 

anonymised. The survey will be open to ALL parent carer response from 28th June – 12th July. Here is the 

survey link: Parent Carer Survey  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=__b5SEAcuUupkuYyBVFU6ZAl37JuRVFAktF-

r7IPicFURVBUNDNNNjQ0TUU0MVpNNjM5MUxGUDFaTi4u 

Alternatively, parent carers can scan the following QR code to access the survey directly: 
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Any donations would be greatly appreciated 

by the staff and our children.  Thank you.  

 

 

Can you help? 

 

We are developing our Early Years outdoor 

area and we would be so grateful for donations 

of any of the following resources: 

 

Bread crates/plastic delivery crates 

Tarpaulin 

Drain pipes 

Guttering 

Large sheets and blankets 

Large watering cans 

Large buckets or containers for water 

Cable reels 

Hose pipes 

Rucksacks 

Pull-along carts 

Beach towel clips 

Picnic hampers/cool bags 

Picnic blankets and resources such as plates 

Folding chairs 

Toy dinosaurs 

Toy wild animals 

Toy fairies or fairy garden resources 

Natural materials such as gravel, wood pieces, 

log slices 

Wheelbarrows 

Wooden poles for den building 

Large decorating paintbrushes and paint rollers 

Whisks 

Wooden spoons, ladles, slotted spoons, ice cream 

scoops, garlic press, cake slices, rolling pins, cake 

tins  

Spray bottles  

Large delivery sacks from building merchants 

Books about birds/nature/trees/plants 

Plastic storage tubs with handles 

Windmills 



 
 

  



Summer Reading Challenge 2024 in Inspire Nottinghamshire 

Libraries 
 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 2024, Marvellous Makers at Inspire libraries 

6 July - 1 September 

 

Libraries in Nottinghamshire are looking forward to a summer filled with reading and creativity as the 

Summer Reading Challenge returns this July.  Produced by The Reading Agency and run in libraries across 

the country, the Summer Reading Challenge is a brilliant way to maintain children’s reading enthusiasm 

throughout the summer break.     

 

Children are challenged to read six library books over the summer collecting rewards …including smelly 

stickers…. along the way.   Every child who completes the challenge will receive a certificate and medal.   

Children choose the books they want to read; story books, fact books, poetry, joke books –all reading 

counts!   

 

This year children are invited to join the Marvellous Makers who are busy getting creative for a big 

festival…but the objects they need have mysteriously disappeared.  By reading books children will help our 

creative friends find the objects they need to complete their creations. 

 

Marvellous Makers is running in all Inspire libraries until Sunday 1 September, for children aged 4 – 11.  It’s 

completely FREE to take part.  Ask in your local library any time after Saturday 6th July to sign up. 

 

Find out more at www.inspireculture.org.uk/summerreadingchallenge  

 

Join the Marvellous Makers for the FREE Summer Reading Challenge 2024 and earn rewards for reading.    

Ask in your library any time from 6th July to sign up. 

 

www.inspireculture.org.uk/summerreadingchallenge   
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